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UFFICIO DEL PRESIDENTE

July 13, 2022

Professor Raffaella Sadun

Charles Edward Wilson Professor Of Business Administration
Harvard Business School

Soldiers Field

Boston, MA 02163

Dear Professor Sadun,

I am very pleased that you are launching a new wave of the World Management Survey in Italy to
look at the impact of management on firm performance. We have a keen interest in new research
that enhances our understanding of how management influences productivity, and of course, the
role that policy can play in improving performance. This project should make a significant
contribution to our understanding of these issues. I am happy for you to mention our support when
you contact firms in Italy.

|
Yours sincerely, |

Francesco Giavazgi | * o

Economic Advisor to the Prime Minister



